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Response to Fiskville inquiry report tabled 

The Government response to the parliamentary committee report into the CFA training college at Fiskville has 

been tabled in the Victorian Parliament today. 

“This is an important step for all those who made submissions and participated in public hearings for the 

inquiry,” Chair of the Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee, Ms Bronwyn 

Halfpenny MP said. 

“The Committee made 31 recommendations in its final report, and in the document tabled today the 

Government indicates its response to each of those recommendations.” 

In the response, the Government has indicated its support for the recommendations, noting that some 

recommendations are supported in principle or in part. 

The Government has stated that where it supports a recommendation in principle or in part, it agrees with the 

intent of the recommendation but considers that further analysis is required or the intent of the 

recommendation can be achieved in another way. 

“This was a very detailed and significant inquiry and the response is a crucial part of dealing with the shocking 

aftermath of what happened at Fiskville, and to ensure it cannot happen again,” Ms Halfpenny said. 

The Government response is available from the Committee’s website. 

Media comment 

For media comment contact the Committee Chair, Bronwyn Halfpenny MP, on 9465 7533 
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